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November 6, 2017 

 

Prop 65 Product Labeling 

All Kleinn products are labeled with Prop 65 Warning Labels. 

This applies to all products currently being shipped and all products to be shipped in 2018. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gary Wright 

VP Sales & Marketing 

TEL         520 579-1531   Ext. 7004 

EMAIL   garyw@kleinn.com 

 


